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June 1st, 2025 

 

To whom this may concern, 

 

The Muskoka Rock Hockey Association (“the Association”) requires all official 

volunteers of the organization to complete, pass, and submit a vulnerable sector check 

to participate in all sanctioned events held by the Association. 

 

Please consider this letter as acknowledgement that ____________________________ 

will volunteer officially as  _______________________________ during the 2025-2026 

hockey season with the Association. This position requires the volunteer to interact in 

close proximity with vulnerable persons. These interactions are not limited to the 

Association’s local arena facilities, but also other public and private facilities throughout 

the province.  

 

Questions or concerns can be directed to Ellen Walker at info@muskokarockhockey.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ellen Walker 

Risk Management Director  
Muskoka Rock Minor Hockey 
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